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SUBJECT : REORIENTATION ON THE SCHOOL MAINTENANCE AND OTHER
OPERATING EXPENSES WEB-BASED MONITORING SYSTEM

This refers to the adoption and implementation of the School Maintenance and Other
Operating Expenses (MOOE) Web-Based Monitoring System, a system for monitoring the
release, receipt, utilization, and reporting of School MOOE Funds, that was developed to
facilitate compliance of DepEd with Secondary Education Support Program (SESP)

Disbursement Link Indicator (DLI) 5.2.

Memorandum OUF-2021-0880, dated December 28, 2021, was issued for the adoption
and implementation of the web-based monitoring system for School MOOE funds, while
Memorandum OUF-2023-0753, dated December 18, 2023, reiterated the use and
implementation of this monitoring system. Both memoranda are attached as Annexes A

and B, respectively.

For better appreciation and understanding of the monitoring system and the roles and
responsibilities of the users, a virtual reorientation will be conducted on March 12, 2024
(Tuesday), 9:30AM-12:00NN via MS Teams through: https://bit.ly/3T4EpbF. For easy

reference, resources are uploaded at: https://bit.ly/3loVnLL.

The Regional Offices are requested to invite 3-4 Schools Division Office (SDO) Budget
Officer or Accountant to join the orientation. They are expected to cascade information on
the utilization of the Web-Based Monitoring System for School MOOE to their respective
school heads. Participants may register through this link: https://bit.ly/3S0oYCL.

For further clarificatio(:s and confirmation of attendance, please contact Ms. Vanessa
Gallego, Education Programs Management Office, phone number: 0906 283 3018 or email

at: epmo@deped.gov.ph.

Thank you for your usual support and cooperation.
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